
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Call for Papers 
Methodist Studies Seminar 

Friday 3 May 2024 
 

Papers are invited for the May 2024 meeting of the Methodist Studies Seminar which will be held 
at Wesley House, Cambridge (and online) on Friday 3rd May 2024.  
 
The Methodist Studies Seminar is a partnership between Manchester Wesley Research Centre; 
the Oxford Centre for Methodism and Church History, Oxford Brookes; the Wesley Study Centre, 
St John’s College, Durham University; Wesley House, Cambridge; Cliff College; and The Queen's 
Foundation, Birmingham. The seminars provide an opportunity for established and emerging 
scholars of Methodist Studies to present the findings of their research. We conceive of Methodist 
Studies broadly and aim to provide opportunities for students of history, theology, literature, art, 
material culture and other fields related to Methodism.  
 
Proposals for 25-minute papers are now being accepted until Friday 1st March 2024. Proposals 
consisting of a title and short abstract should be submitted to Dr Paul W Chilcote at 
pc679@cam.ac.uk. We strongly encourage those presenting papers to join us in person in 
Cambridge, wherever possible. 
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